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On December 23, 2019, WUNM-TV began operating its full power final post-transition facility. As a
result, on December 24, 2019, WUNM-TV submitted a license application, LMS File No. 0000094088, for
the final WUNM-TV post-transition facility. Previously, WUNM-TV ceased operation on its pre-transition
channel and began operating on its post-transition channel, channel 28, on December 10, 2019. On that
day, WUNM-TV utilized a temporary interim facility as authorized in the special temporary authority
application in LMS File No. 0000092732.

While the WUNM-TV repack transition project has progressed to a point to allow for the license
application for the final WUNM-TV facility to be submitted, more tasks are required to be performed
before the overall repack project can truly be considered completed. Some of those tasks include the
proper disposal of the pre-transition main transmitter, installation of the auxiliary transmitter,
completion of general construction tasks, and the state inspectors’ approval of work performed at the
site.

UNC-TV will be submitting additional budget updates for FCC Form 399. Among other things, these
updates will reflect cost revisions for the general contractor costs, transmitter installation, and
professional services pricing. UNC-TV will also continue to submit FCC Form 399 reimbursement
requests in a timely manner as it receives invoices that qualify for reimbursement.

A copy of the project schedule / timeline for the WUNM-TV transition project is included with this
transition report. Of course, UNC-TV reserves the right to update the project schedule / timeline as
warranted to account for changes that may occur during this fluid process.



